
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

23rd March 2018 
 

 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Year 8 Maths Revision Sessions 
 
Once again we are pleased to be offering revision sessions for Year 8 pupils during the 
first half of the Summer Term. Sessions will take place on a Tuesday (4pm – 5pm) and 
Thursday (12.45pm – 1.20pm), with the first session beginning on Thursdsay12th April.  
 
Although not compulsory, the sessions have previously proved valuable in aiding 
preparation at this vital time. Topics are listed in the attached sheet and we look forward to 
seeing many Year 8’s in attendance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr S Lawry 
Head of Maths 
 
 


